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A quick review has been undertaken of this modification request. It is noted that the development 
footprint (both bulk and scale) has been reduced. The Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) also 
note that Ministers ‘Conditions of Approval’ has been conditioned should Aboriginal relics be 
discovered during the course of the development (note of copy of these conditions were not provided 
with your request).  
 
Given the above conditions of approval, OEH will not be undertaking further review of the proposal 
and has no further matters to raise in respect of this proposal. 
 


